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bobnlois@bellsouth.net

Submission Deadline: Thursday,
noon, week before publication.

Girl Scout Cookies for the Troops
The Military Away Committee is collecting Girl
Scout cookies to send to the troops. If you would like
to help, please bring boxes of Girl Scout cookies to
the reception desk in the church office during the
month of February (no chocolate cookies, please).

If you would like to donate toward the purchase
of cookies, please make checks payable to Smoke
Rise Baptist Church and designate “Military Cookies”
in the memo line.

Lenten Lecture Series: The Kingdom of God
Wednesdays at 6:30 PM in the Fellowship Hall
The season of Lent is an appropriate time to focus on one of Jesus’ most
talked about subjects - the Kingdom of God. What did he mean that it has
“come near” and is “among you?” What is in our lives that makes it “hard to
enter the Kingdom?” Join us on the following Wednesdays for a time of
thoughtful reflection:

2/29 Dr. Loyd Allen: Sylvan Hills Baptist Church; Professor of Church
History and Spiritual Formation, McAfee School of Theology

3/07 Dr. Brett Younger: Associate Professor of Preaching, McAfee
School of Theology

3/14 David Gushee: Distinguished University Professor of Christian
Ethics, McAfee School of Theology

3/21 Dr. Rob Nash: Co-Visiting Preacher; Coordinator of Global Missions

for the Cooperative Baptist Fellowship

3/28 Rev. Kathy Dobbins: Minister of Spiritual Formation
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Stone Mountain Co-op

Stone Mountain Pantry needs for February: soup, peanut
butter, jelly, hot and cold cereal, tuna and macaroni and cheese.

Smoke Rise Weekday School

Registration for the 2012-2013 school year will begin Thursday,
February 9. For information on classes for students 15 months
to 5 years old, call the Weekday School Office at 678.533.0558.

Valentine Dessert Theater

Join us Sunday, February 12" at 6:00 PM in the Fellowship
Hall for a Valentine Dessert Theater: a youth-led variety show
benefitting summer youth events. Bring your friends, family and
neighbors. No date required! Tickets are $8 for adults and $4 for
children 10 and under.

Edgewood Tutoring

Edgewood Church needs volunteers who would like to tutor
elementary school children. The time commitment is one day a
week for the remainder of this school year. The time is flexible
and volunteers can work with the principal to determine a day
and time that will fit into their schedule. To volunteer, contact
Carrie Dean at 770.561.2961.

Church Conference

On Sunday, February 12" there will be a
Church Conference in the Fellowship Hall
following the 11:00 AM worship service.

Topics will include a proposal to amend
the SRBC By-Laws, Article VII: Administrative
Council. The proposed change modifies the
membership of the Administrative Council to
add the Chairman of the Missions, the Personnel
and Stewardship Committees and the Church
Treasurer and to eliminate the Director of
Brotherhood. In addition, the proposal will
suggest that ministerial staff members be
defined as full-time and that the Director of
Administration and Communications be made
a non-voting member. Other business will include
the election of a Deacon to fill an unexpired
term and customary agenda items.

Birth Announcements

« Jackson Robert, born January 25" to Amy
Jackson Mesteller & Tony Mesteller.

« Edith “Edie” Cate, born February 1% to Kelly
& Ryan Jowers; big sisters are Hannah and
Caroline; grandparents are Kay & Ronnie Jowers.

News from the Smoke Rise Media Center

Our computer is up and running! You can use the Concourse OPAC to search for a specific title or for books on
a particular subject. Here are some new books that are ready for check-out:

Biographies Fiction

e A Singular Woman: the Untold
Story of Barack Obama’s Mother

e The Time of Our Lives, Gabby:
A Story of Courage and Hope

e Through My Eyes

e QOutcasts United

e In a Heartbeat

e White House Diary

e Leaving Church

e Extraordinary, Ordinary People

e Called to Coach

o White Water
e [etters to God

Missions

e Not in My Town

e The Sweetest Thing .

e Hurricanes in Paradise .

e Because He Lives
e Live Like a Missionary e Sitting at the Feet of Rabbi Jesus
e When Helping Hurts

Church & Spiritual Life

The Meeting of the Waters;

o Experiencing God’s Love in
the Church

The Externally Focused Quest
e Outlive Your Life, Fearless

e The Lucado Inspirational Reader
e Celebrate the Risen Christ

There are many new children’s picture books and new books for older children and youth. Drop by the Smoke Rise
Media Center this year and use the computer or just browse the shelves to find a book that interests you!







